
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 2/1/2012 11:25:07 AM
To: 'Schwartz, Andrew' (andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Lee, Rebecca Tsai-Wei'

(rebecca.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Langton, Adam' (adam.langton@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: PG&E issues GHG RFO

FYI

From: GHG-RF0

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2012 11:23 AN

Subject: PG&E issues GHG RFO

To all potential GHG RFO Participants

Today Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) issued its first Greenhouse Gas 
Request for Offers (GHG RFO) for allowances and/or offset credits. The goal of the 
GHG RFO is to procure GHG allowances and/or offset credits that are eligible for 
compliance under the cap-and-trade regulations adopted by the California Air 
Resources Board (CARB) as part of AB 32, the Global Warming Solutions Act of 2006 
Copies of the GHG RFO Protocol and related information and materials are now 
available on PG&E’s website at http://www.pge.coni/rfo.

PG&E will host a Participants’ Webinar on February 15, 2012 from 10:00 AM to 12:00 
PM Pacific Prevailing Time (PPT). Participants in the GHG RFO with general 
questions must submit them to GHGRFO@pqe.com by February 8. To register for the 
Webinar, complete the Webinar Registration Form and return it to 
GHGRFO@pqe.com by February 10.

Offers in response to the GHG RFO are due on March 8, 2012 at 1:00 PM PPT

For information or questions about PG&E’s GHG RFO, please e-mail 
GHGRFO@pqe.com.

We look forward to your participation in PG&E's GHG RFO

Regards
PG&E

SB GT&S 0318421
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